
 

From: rakesh dutt <__________________________ > 
Sent: September 29, 2016 7:20 PM 
To: Vracar, Nikolina 
Subject: RE: Delegation Request for Traffic Safety Committee Meeting on 2016 October 04  
  
Hello, Yes I would like to attend. Sorry for the late reply.  
  
Subject: Holdom and Francis street lights 
  

  
 

  
Rakesh Dutt CPHI (C) 

  
From: Vracar, Nikolina 
Sent: September 29, 2016 11:44 AM 
To:  
Subject: Delegation Request for Traffic Safety Committee Meeting on 2016 October 04 
Importance: High 

  
Good morning Mr. Rakesh,  
  
Thank you for expressing an interest to appear as a delegation at the upcoming Traffic Safety Committee 
Meeting on October 04.   
  
In order to appear as a delegation before the Committee, we need the following information from you 
right away: 
  

        The subject you wish to present; 
        The name and address of the speaker(s); and, 
        A telephone number of the speaker(s).  

  
The meeting will take place on Tuesday, October 4 in Council Chamber, Main Floor, Burnaby City Hall 
at 6 p.m.   Delegations are the first item on the agenda so please be here a few minutes prior to 6 
p.m.  We generally allow 10 minutes for a presentation.   You will be a second delegation on the 
agenda.   
  
If you will be using a PowerPoint presentation, could you please e-mail me a copy of the presentation 
prior to the meeting?  I will then ensure that the presentation is set up on our computer and ready for 
you to present.   
  
Thank you! 
  
Nikolina Vracar 
  
Administrative Officer 

mailto:Nikolina.Vracar@burnaby.ca


Office of the City Clerk 
Burnaby City Hall 
4949 Canada Way 
Burnaby, BC  V5G 1M2 
Phone: 604-294-7295 
Fax: 604-294-7537 
nikolina.vracar@burnaby.ca 
  

 
  

  Please consider the environment before printing this email. 
The contents of this posting or electronic mail message are solely the writings, thoughts and/or ideas of the account holder and may not 
necessarily reflect those of the City of Burnaby.  If you have any concerns about inappropriate use of this account, please email 
postmaster@burnaby.ca 
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